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The Need To Continue Our Local Housing Assistance Fund (LHAF) In Kalamazoo County

We need to continue the LHAF because everyone deserves a home to go to.  A stable home improves mental and physical health. It offers privacy, safety, and dignity.  Yet losing a home could happen to anyone – including families, seniors, veterans, and persons with disabilities. Everyone deserves the opportunity to make a new start in life, despite adversity.

· The numbers of county residents without a home of their own are increasing due to the economy. 

· Many breadwinners have lost their jobs. 

· Many can only find low-paying work.

· Many are losing their homes due to foreclosure.

· Many more are in danger of losing their homes.

· Funding sources to improve the housing problem are drying up.

· The State of Michigan is having trouble balancing its budget.

· Federal Stimulus dollars will soon disappear.

· Our County’s successful housing program funds run out in 2011.
· About 40% of the persons without a home of their own in our County are children.
· A place to call home enhances their academic performance.

· A home nurtures families in safe, stable living environments.
· Housing opportunity makes economic sense.

· It saves health care and public safety costs.

· Transitional or permanent housing costs much less than accommodations for families in our local emergency shelters. 
